
        THE CLEARING CORPORATION OF INDIA LIMITED 

Date: December 05, 2005 

Notification No: CCIL/FXS-CLS/05/23 

To, 
ALL Members, 

Dear Sir, 

Addition of New Currencies (NZD and ZAR) 

We refer to Chapter IV(A) (3) of the CLS Regulations in terms of which Clearing 

Corporation may add new currenc ies for CLS settlement based on a corresponding 

decision of CLS Bank. We are pleased to advise the addition of the New Zealand Dollar 

(NZD) and the South African Rand (ZAR) to the list of eligible currencies effective 

December 12, 2005. 

Thanking you, 

Yours faithfully, 

For The Clearing Corporation of India Limited 

Managing Director 

NOTIFICATION 

FOREX SEGMENT 

CLS SEGMENT 

This has been superseded by Notification No. CCIL/FXS-
CLS/05/25 dated 28-Dec-2005 on CLS Regulations Revised


